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INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

Bulletin #: I2019-022 

Date:  April 8, 2019 

To: Ontario Soccer, District Membership, ORA, Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Lyn Wallington, Director, Member Relations and Human Resources 

Subject:  Regular OSCAR updates on functionality and solutions 

 
Ontario Soccer, in partnership with SportsEngine, launched the Ontario Soccer Club and Academy 
Registry (OSCAR) in January 2019 and with it retired the former registration system ‘AIMS.’  
 
Ontario Soccer has seen a tremendous response from the Clubs and Academies who are now using 
OSCAR - the system which authenticates registration, sanctioning and insurance – on a day-to-day 
basis to import and register players for the 2019 outdoor season.  
 
In alignment with the successful launch and transition to OSCAR, Ontario Soccer has identified the 
need to provide greater up-to-date information on the status of OSCAR, its functionality and available 
solutions.  
 
As such, Ontario Soccer has added an additional page to its website where regular updates and 
changes to OSCAR can be found for those who are active in using the registration platform on a more 
a consistent basis.  
 
Regular, responsive communication between the membership and SportsEngine about OSCAR has 
been ongoing and will continue and this additional resource, found on OntarioSoccer.net, will only 
further serve to keep club, district and academy administrators up-to-date on the latest information.  
 
For further information or inquiries, please contact Lyn Wallington.  
   
 

https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/4752530-previous-communications-
mailto:lwallington@ontariosoccer.net

